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Date: June 30, 2020 

To: State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

 

From: California Department of Transportation 

 District 2 – Redding  
1031 Butte Street, MS 30 
Redding, CA 96001 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2020039005  

Project Description:  

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), using both state and federal 
funds, is proposing a permanent restoration project to repair storm-related damage to SR 
70 at multiple locations (from PM 0.00 to 29.9) in Plumas county. SR 70 in this section of 
the Feather River Canyon is designated as a scenic byway within the Plumas National 
Forest, and work would be context-sensitive. Proposed work consists of three engineering 
features: partially grout rock slope protection, build tie back (formerly soldier pile) retaining 
wall, and replace culverts. This proposed project would be completed using state and 
federal funds. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address. 


